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Dear Heather,
Please share my email below with LC members:
Dear members of the LC,

I support the request for window replacement as the homeowners have tried in every way
possible to balance historic preservation with 1) the health, safety and well being of their
family which includes a child with a disability, and 2) the financial realities that they need to
live within.

If you decide that you cannot approve replacement of all windows, please only request
restoration of windows 1-3. That said, please be aware that the homeowners have done their
due diligence by reaching out to roughly a dozen Madison and Milwaukee based restoration
professionals provided by City staff. Only a handful responded at all and none would entertain
providing a bid. Thus, there seems to be no viable way they can do the restoration of even
windows 1-3. | realize the issue of windows is always a challenging and difficult one but, in
this case, | do feel the homeowners have approached the issue in a very diligent way and are
not able to proceed with any restoration for the reasons outlined above.

Thank you for your service.
Best,

Shiva Bidar
Alder District 5

On Sep 13, 2019, at 8:10 AM, Heiser-Ertel, Lauren <LHeiser-Ertel@cityofmadison.com>

wrote:

Victoria & Raj,

Attached please find the staff report for the item that will be reviewed by the
Landmarks Commission on September 16.

The agenda for the meeting can be found here:
https://madison.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=640645& GUID=FC979027-0BFE-

46C8-A046-02B1526C575A

A project representative should be in attendance at the meeting to answer any
guestions.

Best,


mailto:/O=CITYOFMADISON/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CN WEBBER
mailto:LHeiser-Ertel@cityofmadison.com
mailto:victoriafrank@gmail.com
mailto:rajan.shukla@gmail.com
mailto:LHeiser-Ertel@cityofmadison.com
https://madison.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=640645&GUID=FC979027-0BFE-46C8-A046-02B1526C575A
https://madison.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=640645&GUID=FC979027-0BFE-46C8-A046-02B1526C575A





Lauren

<image001.png>  auren Heiser-Ertel

Administrative Clerk

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

PO Box 2985

Madison, WI 53701-2985

608-266-4807

Iheiser-ertel@cityofmadison.com

<56714 - 2115 Kendall Ave STAFF REPORT 9-16-19.pdf>


mailto:lheiser-ertel@cityofmadison.com

